

St Robert of Newminster Catholic School and Sixth Form College



Head Teacher: Mr. D. Juric **Chair of Governors:** Mr. G. Moorhouse

25th May 2022

Dear Parent/Carer of Students in Year 11

May I begin with saying 'thank you' to you and your children for both your support and work ethic in preparing and completing examinations thus far. Student have been exemplary in conducting themselves in examination conditions.

I do wish to remind students that they are not permitted to bring into the examination room any unauthorised materials, for example, mobile phone, watch or revision notes. Students should have no papers on their person in the examination room, regardless of content. Failure to comply with this instruction may result in serious consequences for a student. I encourage you to pass this message on clearly to your son/daughter. Students have previously been informed of this regulation and I would be most grateful if you could reiterate this message at home.

For further information regarding examination regulations, please access the examinations section of our website here or the examinations information booklet here.

I wish your son/daughter best wishes for the remaining examinations.

Yours faithfully

Mrs M A N Salmon

Senior Assistant Headteacher

















